
 

 

 

Weekly Newsletter 4th October 2024 

 

Diary dates 

  

8th & 10th October Pupil Progress meetings 

22nd October 1.30pm Harvest Service – all welcome 

 

 

Pupil Progress Meetings 

These are booked through Arbor, so if you haven’t managed to sign up to the app. please do so.  Get 

in touch if you are having any problems.  We look forward to sharing all your children’s successes with 
you. 

 

Phonics information session 

Thank you to the parents who took time to join us for the phonics information session.  If you were 

not able to make it, you will find lots of useful information on the Little Wandle website in the parents 

section.  For parents | Letters and Sounds (littlewandlelettersandsounds.org.uk) 
 

Smartphone Use Survey 

We are collecting information about smart phone use by our pupils. Please take 3 mins to complete 

this short survey below. Results are anonymous.  

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/Z8WJLMP  

 

Rugby Club – Fridays till 4.15 

A few more children joined us for rugby today and had a fantastic time, although I’m not sure what 
the snake was for!  If your child wants to join in, please follow the link below. 

 
The sessions will be taken by Ex Rugby International - Jon Steel. To book on, please use this link: , Sharow 

C of E Primary School - After School Club - KS2 ** pupils of school only** 16:15 Finish Time | Class 

Details | Rugbytots 

 
Out of School Achievements 

If your child has any out of school achievements, we would love to hear about them.  Send pictures 

and information to admin@sharow.n-yorks.sch.uk  

 

Community Notices 

 

Ready for a fun-filled, action-packed half term? 

With October half term just a few weeks away, North Yorkshire Outdoor Learning Service have an 

exciting and inspiring range of experiences planned to get young people and their families active and 

in touch with nature this autumn. 

 

Adventure Club will keep your young people busy with activities that could include climbing, caving, 

high ropes, river scrambling and water sports such as canoeing and sailing. They’ll make new friends, 
challenge themselves and learn a whole range of different skills. All while having lots of fun! Dates are 

28-30 October at Bewerley Park Outdoor Education Centre in Pateley Bridge and 29-31 October at 

East Barnby Outdoor Education Centre near Whitby. 

 

https://www.littlewandlelettersandsounds.org.uk/resources/for-parents/
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/Z8WJLMP
https://www.rugbytots.co.uk/Ripon/Class/Details/88559
https://www.rugbytots.co.uk/Ripon/Class/Details/88559
https://www.rugbytots.co.uk/Ripon/Class/Details/88559
mailto:admin@sharow.n-yorks.sch.uk


 

 

                         

On Family Activity Days, everyone gets a go! 

 

Make lasting memories by getting stuck into some exciting outdoor activities together on a Family 

Activity Day. For October half term there’s a caving/underground day at Bewerley Park on 31 October 
and a canoeing day at East Barnby on 1 November. 

 

Get ready for an unforgettable outdoor experience like no other! 

 

Find out more and book now at www.outdoored.co.uk/schoolholidays  

 

RESIDENTS URGED TO CHECK THEY ARE REGISTERED TO VOTE 

Residents across North Yorkshire are being reminded to check that they are 

registered to vote at their address so that everyone who has the right to take part in 

upcoming elections can have their say on decisions that affect them. 

   

Like all UK local authorities, every year North Yorkshire Council’s elections team is 
required by law to confirm whether the details held on the electoral register are 

correct. This is known as the annual canvass. 

    

Households with teenagers should be aware that the electoral register can be 

important for getting a credit rating, which is required when applying for a mobile 

phone contract or credit card. From age 16 British citizens and qualifying 

Commonwealth or EU citizens living in the UK can be added. 

 

The letter or email people receive from the council will set out what they need to do, 

and recipients are asked to respond as soon as possible to prevent costly reminders 

being posted out. 

 

Households that have not responded before mid-October should expect a visit from 

someone to get the information needed in person. 

  

Anyone concerned about the risk of scams should be reassured that the council will 

never ask for bank details as part of the annual canvass. There are also examples of 

the forms online, so people know what questions to expect. 

  

A revised register will be published on December 1. Find out more about the annual 

canvass in North Yorkshire and registering to vote at 

www.northyorks.gov.uk/annualcanvass 

  

  

 

http://www.outdoored.co.uk/schoolholidays
https://news.nyes.info/c/AQjHqAwQlKSrARi93pVaIMaYgCz24Dl7Nxwk9uTPYAxxTEhQfDpObXRJJQ4n57ev3TgqjA

